[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
Congratulations, you now have a SENIOR! I am providing you with a packet filled with information regarding the yearbook. Please find the following information included:
1. Prestige Portraits
2. Formal and casual portraits
3. Senior Ads

We require a formal (tux/drape) and casual portrait for our senior section in the yearbook. Each student MUST schedule an appointment to take his or her portraits during the summer. 
Lifetouch Prestige Portraits**Look for a feather flag at the curb by the road. The mailbox has a huge white and blue magnet on it that reads Lifetouch. We also have a huge sign at the top of our building that reads Prestige Portraits. 


6161 Gateway Rd
Columbus, GA 31909
706-568-1882

The best way to make an appointment is online:  prestigeportraits.com/columbusga
Students can start scheduling appointments right away on the website. June is the perfect month to go because they have more available time slots. Remember: Prestige takes appointments for other schools as well, so get in there early and quickly!

**There will be no sitting fee for the yearbook formal or cap and gown portraits; however, they do charge session fees for casual portraits. The session fees are as follows:
· $40 for one personal outfit, yearbook portraits, plus extras in the tux/drape, cap and gown.
· $50 for two personal outfits, yearbook portraits, plus extras in the tux/drape, cap and gown.
· $60 for three personal outfits, includes environmental session at the studio, yearbook portraits, plus extras in the tux/drape, cap and gown.
· We are running a special for the month of June. All sessions photographed in the month of June will receive $25 off the $60 session. So the total will be $35 plus tax. 
· We will be running a July special as well. This will be advertised in a postcard that will be sent to all students in the latter part of June. 

When students check-in at Prestige, they should receive a goodie bag per our representative which will include a “What’s Next” card to give further instructions for selecting formals and/or casuals for the yearbook. Please read this information carefully. You will need your session ID as well as a password sent to you by email in order to login to review your portraits. All portraits need to be taken by Monday, September 16th. However, if you decide you would like to hire a photographer to take casual portraits, you must have those portraits turned in by the deadline (*See following pages for deadlines).

See handout included for senior ad information.



